
YORK TOWN BOARD MEETING 
July 25, 2023 

9:00 a.m. 
 
 
Present: Supervisor Gerald L. Deming, Deputy Supervisor: Frank Rose Jr., Councilmen: 
                Amos Smith and Jason Swede 
 
Absent: Norman Gates 
Others: None 
 
 
Supervisor Deming opened the Town Board Meeting at 9:00 a.m. and explained the 
purpose. Mr. Deming stated that the Town received proposals for the purchase of safety 
surfacing material and installation for the Piffard playground, which requires certified 
triple ground mulch. The quotes received are as follows: 
 
 
 

1) Genesee Valley Landscape Co. Inc.    
                                                   Mulch   $2,800.00 
                                                   Fabric   $     725.20 
                                                   Labor    $ 4,150.00 
                                                   Tax        $     332.00 (Town is tax exempt, will remove) 

                                                                      $ 7,675.20 
 
 
2) BEARS Playgrounds 
                                                  Mulch    $ 4,500.00 
                                                  Fabric    $     777.00  
                                                  Labor     $  1,890.00 
                                                                  $   7,167.70 
 
3) Al’s Landscaping  
                                                 Mulch     $ 2,900.00 (Couldn’t verify if certified) 
                                                 Fabric     $ 3,470.00 
                                                 Labor      Quoted for drop off only, no installation 
                                                                $ 6,370.00 
 
4) Bubba’s Landcaping 
                                                 Mulch    $ 3,600.00 
                                                 Fabric    Did not quote 
                                                 Labor     Quoted for drop off only, no installation 
                                                                 $ 3,600.00 
 
 



Councilman Smith inquired as to how many yards of mulch will be needed. 
Supervisor Deming replied 100 yards was bid along with roughly 2600 square feet of 
landscape fabric (barrier fabric). 
 
RESOLUTION offered by Mr. Swede and seconded by Mr. Smith to accept the bid 
submitted by BEARS Playgrounds in the amount of $7,167.70 for 100 yards of 
certified triple ground mulch and 2,590 square feet of barrier fabric with labor 
included. Voted on and approved, Yes-4, No-0. 
 
 
Supervisor Deming commented that this project will be reimbursed by County funds. 
 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
RESOLUTION offered by Mr. Rose and seconded by Mr. Smith to adjourn the Town 
Board Meeting at 9:03 a.m. Voted on and approved, Yes-4, No-0. 
 
 
 
                                                                                        Respectfully Submitted, 

                                                                                        Christine M. Harris, 

                                                                                        Christine M. Harris, Clerk 
 

 
 

                                                                    


